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Elblag, 12 th June 2014

To all members of the Union of the Baltic Cities
Conference of UBC Commission on Health and Social Affairs

"People with disabilities in the era of the twenty-first century"

22 - 23 September 2014, Elbląg

Dear Sir/Madam,

I  would like to heartily invite you and representatives of your city to the conference of the UBC Commission of Health and Social Affairs, which will be held on 22 - 23 September 2014 in Elbląg under the title "People with disabilities in the era of the twenty-first century".
The aim of the conference is to exchange thoughts, ideas, experiences and information about the activities in creating the environment without barriers and ways of overcoming them. We would like to initiate a discussion on the solutions applied in the UBC Member Cities.
The programme of the conference, practical information and registration form are enclosed.

I look forward to seeing you in Elbląg.
With kind regards,
Jerzy Wilk
Mayor of Elbląg
